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STAFF CHANGES 

Randy Seybert has retired effective January 1st. 

The following staff members can assist you with questions 

in regards to his pending applications: 

Michelle Porter– Issuance of pending Additions, Dele-

tions, Change of Location, Reconstructions 

Dave Kirwan — New Applications for Additions, Deletions, 

Change of Location, and Reconstructions. 

Brenda Hiland—Issuance of pending Retail Applications. 

Amanda  Hatten’s  last day will be February 9th.. 

Tracy Burmeister will be filling this position effective Feb-

ruary 19th. 

RENEWALS 

The renewal season has started for all non-class C licens-
es.  Printing of renewed licenses will begin February 
16thand continue March 1st, March 16th and March 
31st.  Beginning April 1, 2018 the licenses will be printed 
and mailed to the local governing body on a daily basis.   

 

If you are interested in signing up for your local fees to be 
paid on-line by license holders, you can find this infor-
mation by going to the link below.  This link also provides 
important clerk information and updates. 

HTTPS://LCC.NEBRASKA.GOV/CLERKS-INFORMATION 

REMINDER: 

 

On February 19, 

State offices will 

be closed for 

President’s Day. 

 

 

 


